
ST. PAUL'S UNITED CHURCH
STEWARDSHIP COMMITTEE
MINUTES FOR APRIL 21, 2015

Members present: Absent:

Lois Walker, Chair Harold Raper
Roland Krause, Vice-Chair David Thorne, Secretary
Rev. Richard Bowley
John Gaskin
Marguerite MacAlpine
  
John Gaskin acted as Secretary for this meeting.    

(1) Rev. Richard opened the meeting with a prayer.
(2) Minutes from meeting of March 16th were corrected and accepted.
(3) Business from minutes discussed.
(4) Rev. Richard presented a visitation card for the Stewardship Committee as well as Pastoral Care

Team to use and leave with those visited. All approved and Richard will have several printed for
our use.

(5) It had been suggested by our Committee to ask Worship Committee to have greeters stand 
outside the main door to welcome worshippers coming on Sunday mornings. Rev. Richard 
reported that it would be alright in warm weather but couldn't expect anyone to stand out in the 
cold of winter.

(6) Ralph Simpson showed interest in the formation of a Pastoral Care Committee. He was invited 
to attend this meeting but he had a conflict and had to be away today. We will ask him again for 
next meeting. Jean Brown's name was also suggested for us to ask to be on this new Pastoral 
Care Committee.

(7) Copies of the Stewardship Committee Mandate, Terms of Reference, list of members with e-
mail addresses and phone numbers were circulated for approval.

(8) The Committee accepted with regrets the resignation of Ron Naugler from our Committee. He 
has accepted a position on the Board. Our sincere thanks to Ron for his dedication and service 
to the Stewardship Committee.

(9) The remainder of the meeting was spent discussing the Joint Needs Assessment Questionnaire. 
Our answers will be compiled and returned to The Joint Needs Committee.

(10) The next meeting will be on Tuesday, May 19th at 12 noon in the Parlour since Monday 
is a holiday.

(11) Rev. Richard closed the meeting with prayer.

Respectfully submitted,

John Gaskin/Lois Walker


